
Dear Parents, 
 
We did it! Beginning preschool is a big event in the lives of your child and you too, 
parents.  
 
It’s time to welcome October! Our classes are excited about falling leaves, turkeys 
and Halloween. This month we will be cutting and pasting, experimenting, exploring 
and learning many new and exciting things.  
 
Dates to remember: 
 
October 7 and 8: Photos 
October 9: Butterfield Acres for 3 yrs old class 
October 13 : no school 
October 28 :  Orange Day for 3 yrs old class 
October 30 and 31: Halloween Party 
 
In the 3 yrs old class:  Halloween’s Party on October 30th, parents are welcome 45 
minutes by the end of day to come into class and celebrate with us. Children will sing 
a couple songs, and we will play all together. 
Your child is welcome to wear his/her costume in class; please no weapons or any 
instruments of violence.  
 
Have a spooky month everyone! 
Madame Claudette 


